
Students talking to students! Join current macro 

students and recent alums to talk about our 

ICPL program as well as what it's like to practice 

in the macro world.   

This is a very informal, drop-in sponsored by the 

School of Social Work and the Coalition for 

Community Social Work student organization. 

 

School of Social Work, Rm 101 

(5447 Woodward Ave, Detroit, MI 48202) 

Have questions? Please contact  

Meriam Issa (fq6040@wayne.edu) or  

Cat Zettner (dy2116@wayne.edu) 


